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Heller: Once Again Washington is Doing 
its Old Familiar Dance
(Washington, D.C.) – Today U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement on the procedural vote to proceed on the S. 2204, which would eliminate oil and gas tax credits to extend failed stimulus programs.

“Once again Washington is doing its old familiar dance---pushing another measure that’s big on talking points, but light on solutions.  The truth is this measure will not help anyone struggling with rising gas prices.  It is past time for Congress to get to work on solving our nation’s most pressing issues.  Nevadans have already been hit hard by the economic downturn; high gas prices are only making a tough situation worse.  Congress should do everything in its power to provide relief to Americans who are already struggling to make ends meet and less time picking partisan fights.  This week I plan to offer a commonsense solution to help provide relief at the pump while responsibly developing our nation’s natural resources,” said Senator Dean Heller.  
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